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Friday 9th November 2018  

 
Dear Parents 

I hope you and your children enjoyed the half term break! We 
were blessed with some lovely weather to enjoy.  
 
This half term will be action packed as always with our various 
performances, Christmas activities and events and of course our 
PTFA Firework night this evening. We hope that those who come 
along have an enjoyable evening. I have briefed children in 
Worship about what they should do in the event of becoming separated from their grown-
ups at the event. Obviously despite the lighting around the site and additional lights, the 
evening will be very dark and we do not want children wandering around lost or even out of 
the confines of the school grounds. Therefore we would ask that any children who become 
separated from their grown-ups (even if another grown-up they know finds them), come 
independently or escorted to the Nursery classrooms, (outdoor mobiles up on the hill next to 
the pathway). By coming to the classroom, an announcement can be made instantly to 
reassure parents that their child is safe and they know where to collect their child from. I 
have also spoken to children about the fact that although this is a school PTFA event, many 
people come and enjoy the fireworks who we do not know and so we have to stay close to 
our parents.   
 
The PTFA will be combing the field on Saturday morning to collect up any firework debris in 
readiness for the children to be back at school on Monday morning. If anyone is able to 
come along and support this (children love running up and down seeing how many bits they 
can collect), then please feel free to just turn up at 9am. Your help will be greatly 
appreciated. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Miss Pugh 
Acting Head Teacher  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday 16th November 2018 
 

Children are invited to donate £1 to children in need and come to school 

wearing spots. Please send donations in to school on Friday 16th November.  



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class/Award Name Reason  

Nursery Evelyn M Independent writing  

Lucy H Gaining independence in Nursery. 

RB Scarlett W Making different controlled movements to music.  

RBP Lilly D Trying hard in phonics recognising initial sounds in 
words and showing lots of enthusiasm.  

1M Joshua J Fantastic writing about Sound Collector poem. 

1R Kasper P Excellent comprehension of the Sound Collector poem 

2W Esme C Good answers in her work about adaptions. 

2S George F Wonderful Science, exploring animals in different 
habitats. 

3SH Emily J Excellent understanding of column addition. 

3P Euan R An excellent diagram about how muscles work. 

4H Miley P Sharing her knowledge with others. 

4G Bethany C Continued commitment to setting high standards in 
her learning. 
 

Superstars of the Week! 
 

 New Menu 
 

The new Autumn Menu is 
now available 
to view on the 

school 
website.  

 

.  

Please be reminded that before 
school opens at 8.45am children 

waiting on the school playground 
are under the supervision of their 

grown-ups. No ball games are 
allowed to protect all children 

and grown-ups.  

Ask yourself… 
Do you know what your child is 

accessing on-line?  
Is it age appropriate? 

Is your child accessing too much 
technology, do they need a time limit? 

Can you use technology for more 
educational resources? 

 

http://www.st-nicholas.staffs.sch.uk/attachments/article/1366/Primary%20Autum%20Winter%202018%20Menu.pdf


 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St Nic’s Remembrance Day Concert 
Monday 12th November 3pm School Playground 

 
Grown-ups are invited to a Remembrance Day Concert on the school 

playground. The Children have been learning about Remembrance Day 
throughout the week in lessons, developing their historical knowledge 

and understanding. During Worship time, the children have been 
learning Land of Hope and Glory and The National Anthem to perform at 
the concert. Please come along and enjoy this touching tribute to all the 
soldiers who gave their tomorrow for our today. School gates will open 

at 2.50pm to allow a prompt start at 3pm. 
The concert is subject to good weather conditions. 

This is some of the wonderful learning about Remembrance Day that has been done 

throughout the school.  

Art created in Year 4 

Poppies created in 
Reception 

Poppy Wreath created in 
Year 1 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Art created in Year 4 

Poems created in Year 3 

Poppy Cross created in Nursery 

Poppy Display created in Year 2 with Peace 

Doves.  



 

 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Transfer for Year 4 Children to Middle School 
 

Personalised letters from Staffordshire Admissions have been given to Year 4 children this 
week regarding transfer from First School to Middle School in September 2019.  
The closing date for applications to Staffordshire Schools is 15th January 2019. 

 

SEPTEMBER 2019 ADMISSIONS & TRANSFER INFORMATION  
 

New to Reception and Year 4 Children Transferring to Middle School 
 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


